To: 5th Grade Students and Families
From: Mrs. Reed

Subject: Required Summer Reading

Greetings future GAMP students and families,

I am so excited about our upcoming school year! In preparation for
our time together, please read the following novel, Wink by Rob
Harrell. As you read, please take notes. Notes should include events
or moments that stand out to you, the introduction of characters,
what problem the character(s) face within the story, what is the
solution, and more. Be ready to share, discuss, and assess. We will
have classwork assignments based on this novel.

While we have our assignment, I encourage each of you to take this
summer to relax and recharge over this break. Let’s be ready to take
on the 2024-2025 school year fully energized! Looking forward to our
new journey on August 26, 2024. If you have any questions please feel
free to email ldeloach@philasd.org.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Reed



